
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
       

Ceri Mashlan 
   Director of Operations 
   Cardiff Airport 

 
Email: ceri.mashlan@cwl.aero 
 

21 October 2019 
 
Stephen Walters 
Airspace Change Account Manager 
Airspace, ATM & Aerodromes 
Civil Aviation Authority 
 
Cardiff Airport – Confirmation of Intention to Proceed with Airspace Change 
 
Following the Airspace Change Proposal Assessment Meeting held at the CAA Offices, Gatwick on 4 
Sep 2019, I write to confirm that Cardiff Airport intend to proceed with the Airspace Change as detailed 
during the aforementioned Assessment Meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ceri Mashlan 
Director of Operations 
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